
Proposed Wearne Redevelopment -  
Draft Concept Master Plan

Curtin Care is a not-for-proft registered charity.  Its main purpose is the providing of aged care 

related services on a not for proft basis.  Curtin Care owns and is the approved aged care 

provider for Wearne Cottesloe.

Curtin Care is currently undergoing planning to redevelop Wearne Cottesloe to meet the 

needs of future generations, and it has identified that this site can provide an increased 

number of high quality aged care accommodation and lifestyle options, including 

serviced apartments, independent living units and other amenities to meet the need 

for aged care in the community.  For further information on Curtin Care please visit  

http://www.curtincare.com.au/wearne-redevelopment

As such, Curtin Care have developed a Draft Concept Master Plan, for which the land 

owners (Towns of Claremont, Cottesloe, Mosman Park and Shire of peppermint Grove) are 

seeking your comment.

Please contact your local government to receive a feedback form and return details.

Submissions closes 27 April 2018.


